


March 5, 2009

Memorandum

To:
Ms. Cynthia Nava - Superintendent
CC:
Mr. Efren Yturralde –Deputy Superintendent
From:
Carey Chambers – Interim Principal
Date:
3/5/2009
Re:
Early Dismissal on May 15, 2009
Ms. Nava,
I am requesting that Gadsden High School be released at 12:00 noon on Friday, May 15, 2009.  Our staff needs time to prepare for GHS Graduation ceremonies at NMSU that begin at 6:00
We have a special activity that we are asking our staff to participate in, so they will need a little extra preparation time.   They are going to be wearing black robes and their college sashes to enhance the “collegial” atmosphere.

GHS will have met the number of contact minutes for the year, so there is no loss of instructional time.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Thank you for your support
Carey
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